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Training of Trainers & Assessors (ToT/ToA) 
Program on Safety Supervisor (OSHE) 
Concludes Successfully in Himachal 
Pradesh 
The Safety Skill Development Foundation (SSDF) is pleased to share highlights from the recently 

concluded Training of Trainers and Assessors (ToT/ToA) program held from April 21st to April 30th, 

2025, at BBN Skill Development Institute, Sunder Nagar, District Mandi, Himachal Pradesh.  

This intensive 10-day program focused on the Safety Supervisor (OSHE) job role at NSQF Level 4.5 and 

brought together a motivated cohort of trainers and assessors, all committed to advancing safety 
standards across sectors.  

 

Participants engaged in a structured blend of technical sessions, interactive discussions, and 
firsthand workshops, deepening their understanding of occupational safety, health, and 
environment protocols. Emphasis was laid on developing instructional capabilities, 
understanding assessment frameworks, and applying OSHE compliance tools effectively in real-
world scenarios.  

This initiative underscores SSDF’s vision to build national capacity, promote safety culture, and 
foster skill excellence through knowledge transfer and continuous learning.  

                We extend our heartfelt congratulations to all the participants for their dedication, 
enthusiasm, and commitment to professional development.  

Stay connected with us for more updates as we continue to empower safety professionals and 
strengthen the skilling ecosystem nationwide. https://ssdfindia.org/  

 

https://ssdfindia.org/


 

 

Page 2 of 2 

 

 

 

  


